WELCOME

It has been decided to cancel this
years Christmas Fayre, over the past few
years support has gradually dwindled
away. Perhaps in the future it may be
possible to think about holding it again.

Sundays 3rd and 10th of June the
Anniversary Services were held, The
children and young people excelled un-
der the leadership of Albert Slater. Col-
lections amounted to £1,387. 85.

Although congregations were
slightly higher than previous years, a lot
of people we would expect to see failed
to attend.

The 23rd June was the ‘Anniver-
sary Treat’ to Drayton Manor’ park,
luckily the weather was warm and
sunny, everyone shared in a happy day.

On Friday 27th June a ‘Memory’
evening was held when Chapel Memo-
rabilia was on show. It was good to see
many old friends, some had travelled
many miles to be with us, a very enjoy-
able evening,.

Children and other friends of the
Chapel were taken on a walk around the
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perimeter of Cradley Park and told the
local history and legends

On Friday 31st August our Sunday
School children were challenged to a
rounders match by Netherton Sunday
School Union. Everyone enjoyed the
evening especially as our children won.

The Harvest Festival was held on
Sunday 2nd September, a splendid dis-
play of produce was on show and the
congregation were entertained in song
by the Greefield Singers from Hagley.

Many thanks to members for at-
tending Sunday Evening fellowship dur-
ing 2001, there are still a lot of empty
seats in Chapel and a lot of friends ‘out-
side’. You will be more than welcome to
join with us any Sunday Evening be-
tween 6.00-7.00p.m.

Some of our members have had
falls or illnesses during the year, all
seem to be on the road to recovery. We
wish them continued good health.

Finally we would like to thank
Albert for the constant help he has pro-
vided, playing the organ at Weddings,
Funerals and Special Services. He and
his wife Pearl have become special
friends of Two Gates Ragged School.

Two Gates

Ragaed School
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Dear friends,

With the year 2002 rapidly approaching and the season of Advent almost
upon us, we send a warm and sincere invitation for you to join with us on our ‘Gift Day
Service’ being held on December 9th, at 6.00 p.m.

Mrs. Hazel Clifton will conduct the service and the musical entertainment
will be provided by the Pedmore and Wychbury Choir.

We trust that you will be able to join with us at any of our Carol Services
during the Christmas period, your presence will be warmly received. Members would
like to thank you for any monetary donations offered during the past year enabling us to
maintain the Chapel for Christian work. We look forward to giving you a warm wel-
come to this or any other Special Service during the festive season.

We wish you, your family, friends and all you hold dear, a Happy Christmas
and prosperous New Year.

Yours in friendship

Fagel M. Olifton.

Chapel Statistics 2001
13 Christenings
11 Weddings
2 Wedding Blessings

i Funerals

Forthcoming Events

Sunday 9th December.
Gift Day Service. 6.00 p.m
Pedmore & Wychbury Choir

Sunday 16th December.
Nativity Service. 6.00. p.m.

Sunday 23rd December.
Candlelight Carol Service.
6.00 p.m.

Christmas Consort Players

Sunday 30th December.
Evening Fellowship. 6 00. p.m.

Monday 31st December.
New Years Eve Service.
11.45.p.m. - 12 -15 a.m.

BY POPULAR DEMAND
The memory evening will be
repeated during the year on
a date to be announced.

TOI5
Jotéb




